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MEDIA RELEASE 

April 1, 2020 
 

 

 

Baldwin County, Alabama – The Baldwin County Emergency Management Agency (BCEMA) 

will be distributing a weekly press briefing video with information in conjunction with the 

Alabama Department of Public Health. The first video (link below) is an 

introduction/informational Public Service Announcement format. These videos will be released 

weekly on Tuesdays.  

 
https://youtu.be/YhRTX7s8dcM 

 

An Alabama Department of Public Health representative will answer questions from the media 

moving forward. All media questions must be submitted by Monday at noon by email to sherry-

lea.botop@baldwincountyal.gov.  

 

For information about Baldwin County services and BCEMA COVID-19 resources and updates, 

visit www.BaldwinCOVID.com  
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